
From: Glen Barnes
To: NASAA Comments; Linda Cena
Cc: jmaron@s0snc.gov
Subject: [EXTERNAL] IAR-CE
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 8:52:49 AM

NASAA,
 
It would be a pleasure to have a CE program for IAR's. As a licensed insurance agent for over 30
years and required to have CE to maintain licensing, I have benefitted from every class I ever
attended. As a one person firm and having to do every task running a business, the on going CE
and updates would be of tremendous value. I would encourage my state of NC to start a CE
program as early as possible.
 
Respectfully,
 
Glen D. Barnes
Investment Adviser Representative
Ameritrust Investments of NC, LLC
4200 Morganton Rd. Ste. 200
Fayetteville, NC 28314

910-484-3111 Office
910-624-5814 Cell

mailto:g.barnes@mail.com
mailto:nasaacomments@nasaa.org
mailto:cenal@michigan.gov
mailto:jmaron@s0snc.gov

